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December 21st, 2018

RE: Request for ICANN Org’s Input on the Subsequent Procedures PDP Supplemental Initial
Report (Five Additional Topics)

Cheryl Langdon-Orr
Co-Chair, Subsequent Procedures PDP Working Group
Jeff Neuman

- Co-Chair, Subsequent Procedures PDP Working Group

Dear Cheryl and Jeff:

As requested in your 6 November 2018 letter, ICANN org has performed a review of the
Subsequent Procedure PDP Supplemental Initial Report (Five Additicnal Topics) and are
providing implementation feasibility input that we hope will be helpful to the PDP Working Group
in its continued deliberations to formulate final policy recommendations.

We appreciate the opportunity to provide input on the Supplemental Initial Report and have also
submitted this input to the public comment forum so that it is available for review by the wider
community. We remain available to answer any questions that the PDP Working Group may
have as it works toward finalizing policy recommendations.

Sincerely,

iy My

Trang Nguyen

Vice President, Global Domains Division Strategic Programs
ICANN

12025 Waterfront Drive, Suite 300

Los Angeles, CA 90094

Cc: Steve Chan, Policy Director, GNSO Support
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